
 
 
 

 
 
 

Here is What You Can’t See 

I love that churches all across the world have been finding ways to stay connected with their flocks. 
Yet, I have to say that while I enjoy worshipping with you online, I miss seeing a full sanctuary of 
people. Staring into a camera is just not the same. For you, staring at a TV screen or a computer 
screen isn’t the same either. We can’t see what is happening. 

So, before we focus on the offering, let me help you “see” some results from Easter and the last few 
weeks. 

 Last week for Easter we had over XXX watch our services either live or on playback. We know 

the number of devices that logged in, but we don’t know the number of people sitting in 

homes watching as a family. 

 Over XX responded last week to our invitation to accept Christ! 

 Every week we are, ________________. 

Those are just a few things that you can’t see as a result of being sequestered. Do you know how we 
can do all of this? Your faithful generosity! Without your faithfulness, none of what we “saw” last 
week would have happened. So, thank you for your faithfulness in giving. 

Let me remind you of the various ways in which you can give to our church. List all the ways people 
can give. Your generosity, even though you can’t see the results, is making a difference in the lives of 
countless people. Thank you! 


